Request for Interest and Qualifications
for the
Operations and Maintenance
of the
South Woodford Water District

The South Woodford Water District is accepting Letter of Interest and Statements of
Qualifications for the operations and maintenance of the water district. The RFIQ is
available at the office of the South Woodford Water District, 117 Crossfield Drive,
Versailles, KY 40383 between the office hours of 8:30 AM and 3:30 PM, Monday through
Friday. Interested parties can also contact the District office at 859-873-1308 to arrange
for the RFIQ to be delivered by email. Responses to the RFIQ must be received by 1:00
PM local time, May 2, 2025. Information regarding the RFIQ may be obtained by
contacting David Hudson, Chairman at 859-421-2937 or david@Lcgepa.com. Submittals
will be evaluated using the criteria identified in the RFIQ. The District is an Equal
Opportunity Employer. The District reserves the right to reject any or all submittals.




